SRES - NFIR

CHANGE OF CATEGORY FOR FEMALE
TRACK MAINTAINERS, ALPs, eftc.

PNM SUB NO. 23/2015- FIRST STEP IMPROVEMENT

ON THE PERTINENT EFFORTS OF
GS/NFIR, NOW THE RAILWAY BOARD HAS
SENT A CIRCULAR TO ALL GMs TO
FURNISH THE DETAILS OF THE FEMALE
EMPLOYEES WORKING IN THE RLYS.

srm wee GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
¥ sy MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(s @4 RAILWAY BOARD)

No. E(N6)I-2015/TR/10Pt. New Delhi, dated 04.10.2023

The General Manager (P)
All Zona! Railways

Sub: Female Track Maintainers in Railways - steps to address the problem-
reg.

[Federation (NFIR) vide Agenda Item No. 23/2015]| has requested for giving
female/track maintainers running staff a one-time option fo change their job category.
The matter is under examination in Board's office and in this regard all Zonal Railways are
requested to provide the number of female track maintainers and ALPs working in Zonal
Railways and the number of requests pending as on date from female track maintainers or
female running staff or female staff working in other categories for change of their
assigned category.
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